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Pathways to Success/ Career development workshops for grad students 

*Wednesday, November 12 

http://www.uvic.ca/science/biology/home/home/jobs/labinstruc/index.php
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Call for Nominations 

President’s Distinguished Service Awards 2014 
Do you know a staff member who makes UVic a great place to work and learn? You can nominate him or her for one of this 
2014 President’s Distinguished Service Awards. 
Any UVic employee or recognized student organization can nominate an individual, group or team for these awards. Winners 
will receive a certificate and $1,000.00. 
The nomination deadline is November 21, 2014 and results will be announced at the celebration 
held in February 2015. 
 
More information on the awards and nomination forms are available online at: uvic.ca/hr/pdsa 

UVic Student Events 

United Way Greater Victoria UVic Campaign 

UVic libraries book sale November 18 to 20- 9:00 am to 6:00 pm, Michele Pujol Room,  

Student Union Building. 

Donations of good quality used books are now being accepted at the McPherson  

Library Loan Desk, Research Help Desk or at the Mail Room until Friday November 7, 

or during our Donation Drive Day November 8 from 9:00 am to 12:00 noon parking lot B. 

For more information contact Christine Walde at cwalde@uvic.ca 

Winter Artisans Market November 25-26– 9:30 am to 6:00 pm  

University Centre lobby. 

That Chemistry Show November 26– 7:00 pm Bob Wright Centre B150.                 For more information visit: uvic.ca/unitedway/ 

 
International Week at UVic 2014 
Find out about international opportunities, hear stories of international experiences and meet some of our international  
students and researchers from around the globe. 
Presentations, symposiums, documentary screening, information session, guest speakers, performances, photo contest and 
more! 
Everyone is welcome! For a full program schedule, please visit uvic.ca/international or contact world@uvic.ca 
 

Fall Convocation 
The Ceremonies and Events office is seeking volunteers to assist with various roles. If you are interested in volunteering, please 
review the information about the volunteer roles and complete the online Attendance and Ticket Request Form at: 
http://www.uvic.ca/ceremonies/convocation/robing/index.php. 

Call for Volunteers 

Did you know the UVic Retirees Association puts out a quarterly newsletter? Visit their link  below for more information    
http://web.uvic.ca/retirees/newsletters.html 

http://www.uvic.ca/unitedway/events/kickoff/index.php

